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Lodge Advisers Minute
  

Lodge Advisor Message:

First  off I would like thank Dave.Halliday for the 31 years of service that  he has served as the
Lodge Advisor for the El-Ku-Ta Lodge.  Dave is a  Legend  in this Lodge and always will be. 
Now is the time to regroup,  restructure, and recommit ourselves to the building up of our New 
Lodge.   I know we have a great task at hand, and we may need to take a  few steps backwards
before we can move forward in making our Lodge grow,  but we need everyone's help to
accomplish this task.  We have an  outstanding set of new Youth Leadership in the Lodge and a
New Lodge  Chief that is committed to this program and wants to make sure that  every
member of the Order of the Arrow in our Lodge has a functioning  Chapter to attend and
participate with.   

Please stay in touch  with the Lodge by visiting this website regularly,  I would like to  remind
everyone that if you have not paid your Dues for this year yet,  please go to the Registration
Central section of this website and pay  your $10 annual dues that are due in June of each year.
 By helping us  keep everyone registered each year it will help us keep track of all our 
registered members more accurately, as well as give us the needed funds  to manage and
maintain our lodge for the coming year.  We will post new  information about the Lodge regularly
on this webpage as it becomes  available. Thank you for your support!!!!
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Yours in Brotherhood,

  

 Cal 

  

Cal Condie

  

Lodge Adviser
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